
 
                  

       

 

 

December 13, 2022 

 
Moved by Councillor  
Seconded by Councillor  

 

WHEREAS January has been endorsed around the world as Crime 
Stoppers Month since 1986 and provides the opportunity for all Crime 
Stoppers programs to highlight their success; and 

 
WHEREAS Crime Stoppers of Niagara have been extremely effective 

in helping the Niagara Regional Police Service solve crimes and working 
with organizations to make communities safer in the Niagara Region; and 

 
WHEREAS Crime Stoppers of Niagara has worked to increase the 

awareness of concerns in the Region, which includes illegal dumping, elder 
abuse, improving safety and security for students, guarding against human 
trafficking, combating illegal drugs; and 

 
WHEREAS Crime Stoppers of Niagara is working toward being a key 

organization for reporting elder abuse, bringing awareness and establishing 
partnerships with agencies working with older adults in the Niagara Region.  

 
NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor William C. Steele, proclaim the month 

of January 2023 as “Crime Stoppers Month” in the City of Port Colborne. 
 

         
 

_________________________ 
William C. Steele 

        Mayor 
 


